
Public exhibition
on the future of
Carnegie
Carnegie library was temporarily closed at the end of
March, to be refurbished and reopened next year as
a community hub, with a new neighbourhood library,
a gym in the basement and community space.

Come and see plans for the building

� Tuesday 21 June from 2pm to 8pm

� Wednesday 22 June from 11am to 6pm

at St Saviour’s Church Hall, Herne Hill Road

Your chance to:
� Speak to local councillors about the plans
for the library and community space

� Meet representatives from GLL, who will
run the gym facility

� See the proposed floor plans and what
the building could look like

� Give feedback on the plans.

For more information or help please:

� visit www.lambeth.gov.uk/libraries
� email communications@lambeth.gov.uk
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